
From:  Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org>

Sent time:  07/31/2020 11:38:04 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Fwd: The Hollywood Center Towers
 

Hi Mindy.

I'm forwarding an email received by Vince.

Thank you.

~ Angie

Flora (Angie) Melendez
Executive Administrative Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1271 | F: (213) 978-1275
E:  flora.melendez@lacity.org

               

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
Date: Fri, Jul 31, 2020 at 11:36 AM
Subject: Fwd: The Hollywood Center Towers
To: Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org>

Vincent P. Bertoni, AICP
Director of Planning
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1271 | F: (213) 978-1275
E:  vince.bertoni@lacity.org

               

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@earthlink.net>
Date: Fri, Jul 31, 2020 at 11:03 AM
Subject: The Hollywood Center Towers
To: <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
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Please put a halt to these towers. They are way out of scale with Hollywood. Two buildings more in line with the other construction
going on in Hollywood would be fine. There is no possible justification for the construction of these behemoths that I can see, other
than the money to be made by developers. There is more reason now than ever to stop this project, given the recent ongoing
scandals around LA politicians and development committee members. I urge you to do the right thing for us residents of
Hollywood. Looking forward to your response. 

Kent Beyda
1949 North Wilton Place
Los Angeles, CA 90068


